[image: ]
Transfer Credit Appeals Process
Students may appeal transfer credit evaluations by contacting the Office of the Registrar at registrar@carlow.edu or 412-578-6389. 
If a student is not satisfied with a decision, the student should contact the Chair or Director of the department or program that offers the course. This is pertinent in cases where the student questions the equivalency of the course in question, not the transfer of credits policy. For policy appeals, the student should reach out to the appropriate College Dean.
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